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12/11/2020  10:45:372020/3654/A OBJ Sarah Tuckman At seven metres high on the roof of Spectrum House, this flagpole will be visible to south Glenhurst residents 

and also to people living in Chester Court and possibly also Lissenden. It is proposed for the south-west 

corner of the roof, will tower above the current roof and will be completely out of character with the 

Conservation Area. It will also stress the commercial nature of the building to the detriment of the surrounding 

residential properties. Its flag will be visible to all (Queens Enterprise Award which has been granted only to 

the occupiers of one of the many units in the building).
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